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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday, December 11, 2023  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 

 

 We’re Hiring! 
English 

Camp Pendola in Camptonville, CA 
Camp Pendola is hiring a year-round Facility Supervisor/Caretaker who will live on site at Camp 
Pendola and oversee all maintenance of camp. We are seeking someone with general knowledge 
of carpentry, electrical work, plumbing, and janitorial care. And who is able to work independently 
and with a team.  
Get more information at https://www.scd.org/employment/camp-pendola/facility-supervisor or 
by contacting Jennifer Campbell, Director at (916)733-0135 or jcampbell@scd.org.  

New ESPIRITU ADULT MINISTRY | RESPECT LIFE DIALOGUE     
English 

January 5, 2024  
Holy Spirit Church 3159 Land Park Dr, Sacramento, CA 95818 
“Espiritu”, the Adult Ministry Group at Holy Spirit Church will host its monthly meeting on Friday, 
in partnership with the Diocesan Office of Respect Life and Office of Youth & Young Adults. The 
evening will include a presentation on the impact of maternity homes in the lives of resident 
mothers and a conversation of prolife apologetics and how we can communicate our catholic 
belief and respect for life to the people of our time.    
Please join in this important dialogue and the friendship shared among the members of Espíritu.   
For more information visit Diocese of Sacramento | Diocesan Events (scd.org) and Respect Life | 
Diocese of Sacramento (scd.org)    
If you have any questions, please contact us at (916)733-0133 or dpatterson@scd.org  or Espiritu 
Patrick McGinn, Espiritu Moderator, patrickmcginn1@gmail.com  
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